WH QO Director General Margaret
Chan Sends Message of
Condolences for Cuban Leader's
Death

Havana, December 1 (RHC)-- Director General of the World Health Organization (WHO) Margaret Chan
sent a message of condolences to Cuban President Raul Castro in the wake of Friday's passing of the
historic leader of the Cuban revolution Fidel Castro.

In the message, Margaret Chan praised the huge legacy of the Cuban revolutionary leader in the sector,
particularly Cuba's extraordinary achievements in public health, science and biotechnology.

The WHO official recalled her first meeting with the Cuban leader in 2009, when, based on Cuba's
experiences, Fidel offered to work jointly with the world body in assisting people with disabilities anywhere
in the world.
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